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June 19, 2018 
 
 

REPLACEMENT OF WATER SERVICES AFFECTED BY THE TUBBS FIRE – INSIDE THE 

ADVISORY AREA 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
The City of Santa Rosa is finalizing construction plans to remove and replace the water services 
damaged by the Tubbs Fire in the Advisory Area. This contract will replace the City-owned portion of 
the water service, from the water main to the water meter, with new 1-inch Polyvinyl Copper 
Services. The project is anticipated to start late June 2018. 
 
Completion of this project is vital to protecting the integrity of our community infrastructure and 
maintaining health and safety standards. Once the brand-new water service is installed, a water 
quality sample will be taken by the Water department to ensure that the contamination has been 
removed after the work is complete. 

 
Please feel free to contact me at (707) 543-3878 (or e-mail at jtilles@srcity.org), if you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the work.  
 
For more information about the water quality advisory and the latest sampling data, visit 
srcity.org/WQAdvisory and for specific questions about your water quality, please call our Water 
Quality hotline at (707) 543-3965. 
 
We will update you with another letter approximately two weeks prior to the start of construction. In 
addition to written communications like this, the City has a special website where you can track the 
progress of this project.  Simply go to www.srcity.org/CIP, view the map, and click on the blue map 
pin that corresponds to this project.  You can also view the list of all Capital Improvement Program 
projects and find this project under Project ID No: 02222. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
JILLIAN TILLES 
Associate Civil Engineer 
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